
 

 

 
 

Friday 7th February 2025 

 
We have had a busy week completing activities linked to our “Talk for Writing” 

text “Goldilocks and the Three Bears”. We created our own story map to 

sequence the story, practised our cutting skills making bear masks and enjoyed 

number and size activities linked to the story. 

As part of our early phonics sessions, everyone enjoyed making shiny rhyme 

rockets to help teddy fly to the moon and outdoors, in our wizard’s workshop 

area, children made rhyme potion pots. 

Children learnt all about Chinese New Year. We used musical instruments to 

accompany a dragon dance and enjoyed role play in our class restaurant! 

 

During our last week before the half term break, children will complete our 

shiny learning making our own shiny orchestra to perform on stage! 
 

Home Activity 

Please help your child to find sets of rhyming objects at home. For 

example, clock/sock, chair/bear,  pan/can,  hat/mat 

We would love to see your rhyming pairs brought in to Nursery on 

Monday. 
 

Reminders 
*Please remember to return Home-School diaries on Monday to support our oracy 
sessions. 
*Please check if your child has a cardigan or jumper at home that doesn’t belong to 
them as we have had a few items of clothing go missing. In addition, please check 
that your child’s belongings are labelled. 
*Nursery closes on Friday 14th February for the half term break.  
 
Learning Stories 
Children who started Nursery in January will receive a learning story with 
photographs and observations of how they have settled. Please complete the 
parent’s voice sheet and return to Nursery. Thank you. 

 

Stars of the Week…  
 

   Logan B  &  Georgie C   
 

  Many thanks for your ongoing support.                                            


